
 

 

 

 

We have been working hard to come up with some 

covid safe fun activities for the APS children and a 

way of raising some funds for the school.  

We are very excited to announce that we have a plan 

that involves ALL the children. Our wonderful 

teachers will be leading them to create something 

wonderful. 

Keep an eye out in the weekly Newsletter and on 

Szapp. 

More details to follow !!  

 

 

 

We look forward to having the support of the school 

community. 

Stay Safe. 

The Year 3 Fundraising Committee 2020 


